
FILED 2/17/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01301-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

BLACK BEAR WATERWORKS, INC. 

February 17, 2022 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 20210174-WU - Joint motion requesting Commission approval of 
settlement agreement by the Office of Public Counsel and Black Bear Waterworks, 
Inc. 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

Black Bear Waterworks, Inc. hereby provides its final refund report pursuant to Rule 25-30.360, 
Florida Administrative Code. 

A final refund of $ 32,032.58 by applying credits to the customers bills in February 2022. These 
customer bills were issued on February 11, 2022. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at either 
trendell@uswatercorp.net or (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for Black Bear Waterworks 




